
Appendix B – Risk Reconciliation Report 

 

 

 
The Norfolk Museums Service Risk Register was last reported to the Joint Museums 
Committee in March 2017.  
 
Since the last Committee meeting the Risk Register has been reviewed by the 
Assistant Director Culture & Heritage and the Risk Management Officer. It was 
agreed that there have been no significant changes to report 
 
The next review is due in July 2017. 


